
Village of Nunda 

Regularly Schedule  

Monthly Board Meeting 

April 14, 2020 

6:30 PM 
 

Due to the public health and safety concerns related to the COVID-19 Pandemic, 

The Village of Nunda Board of Trustees will not be meeting in person.  

 

In person attendance will NOT be permitted.  

 

Per State and Federal Government bans on large gatherings and pursuant to 

Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1, issued March 12, 2020 “suspending 

law and allowing for the attendance of meetings telephonically or other similar 

service.” The Village of Nunda will be conducting all meetings remotely using 

audio conferencing until further notice with meeting minutes to be transcribed and 

posted on its webpage at a later date. 

 

A public hearing on the budget for Fiscal Year 2020-2021 will be held remotely on 

April 14, 2020 at 6:30 PM.  

 

A copy of the Tentative Budget is located on the Village Website for review at: 

www.villageofnunda.org 

 

To ensure public safety and acting in good faith the Village of Nunda Board of 

Trustees is welcoming all questions or inquiries related to said budget to be 

submitted no later than 12:00 PM, Tuesday, April 14, 2020. Submission can either 

be through email at clerk@villageofnunda.org or telephonically at 585-468-2215. 

ALL questions and inquiries will be discussed during this Public Hearing. Please 

provide your name when submitting your questions or other inquiries. 

 

 

 

http://www.villageofnunda.org/
mailto:clerk@villageofnunda.org

